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PMHS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

MINUTES:  12 February 2018 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to Order at 7:00 by Todd Williams. 

 

ATTENDEES:   Jason Bellamy, Sue Uebersax, Todd Williams, Charlie Tangires, Tim 

Tangieres, Michele Barco, Dave Beck, Shannon Sweaney and John Campo. 

 

REVIEW OF MINUTES:  The minutes from the January 2018 meetings were reviewed 

and approved.  

    

FINANCE REPORT:  In February 2018, the Boosters deposited $809 and spent $4,962.  

There is $43,710 in unrestricted cash and $26,688 in unappropriated funds.  

      

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR UPDATE: 

 

 Spring’s concussion testing is on 26 February 2018; the spring season starts on 1 

March 2018; Parent Night is 8 March 2018 and team pictures are 13 March 2018. 

 The Wrestling team has two athletes going to the Team Regional Championship. 

 The Swim Team placed second at the championship meet. 

 

COMMITTEE UPDATES: 

 

 Community Relations: 

 

 Nothing to report. 

 

Merchandising: 

 

 Nothing to report.   

 

Concessions: 

 

 Nothing to report.   

  

Membership: 

 

 We have 122 members.   

  

Scholarship 

  The scholarship information is posted on Edline, Naviance and the 

Booster website. 

  

Team Liaisons: 

 

 Nothing to report.     
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Program Book/Webmaster: 

 

 Nothing to report.   

 

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

 Booster Board Meeting: 

 

 The Bingo committee is meeting at Shari Betz’ home, 2266 Green 

Cedar Drive in the Cedar Day community every Thursday at 7:00.  

This year the committee is using the Sign Up Genius to solicit 

volunteers for this event.  If you want to be on the committee or help 

with the baskets, please contact Shari Betz or Todd Williams. 

 Todd Williams looked into the Ironbirds’ fundraiser proposal and 

decided it was not in our best interest to participate in it this year. 

  The Coach Thank You event is tentatively scheduled for later this 

spring.   

 The Boosters are looking for more families to participate in the 

general meetings and assist with some of the Booster sponsored 

events.  One proposal was meeting new families at the school or 

having a Happy Hour at a local restaurant. 

 The football field turf is tentatively planned for installation in 

2019/2020.  If you are interested in PMHS having a turf field, you are 

encouraged to attend the Harford County Council meetings. 

 There was a proposal of having closed circuit broadcast of athletic 

events in the gym being shown in other areas of the school, such as 

the cafeteria.  Dave Beck will look into the feasibility of doing this. 

 There was a general discussion of moving the lighted flagpole inside 

the track.   

 There was a discussion of obtaining an arch for all sports to use, 

especially when announcing the seniors on Senior Night. 

 

The following expenditures were approved at the meeting: 

Bingo - tables $157 

Bing - $650 

Petty Cash - $800 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Next Executive Board –9 April 2018 

Booster Meeting – 16 April 2018 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Sue Uebersax 


